
 

 

 

Dear Foundation Doctor, 

Royal College of Pathologists Foundation Fellowships 

Congratulations on having been appointed to a Foundation post which includes a pathology 

discipline. I am delighted to draw your attention to the Royal College of Pathologists Foundation 

Fellowship scheme, for which you are therefore eligible to apply. This is the third year of running our 

Foundation Fellowships, which has proved a very successful and popular scheme. 

You can find details of the scheme here: RCPath Foundation Fellowships. 

I do hope as many as possible of you will apply for a Fellowship and I look forward to welcoming the 
successful candidates to the RCPath community. 
 
Kind regards, 

Angharad Davies 

 
Professor Angharad Davies MA MB BChir, MRCP, FRCPath, PhD, PFHEA 
Vice-President (Learning), Royal College of Pathologists 
 

 
 

https://www.rcpath.org/discover-pathology/undergraduates-and-foundation-doctors/rcpath-foundation-fellowships.html

